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Summer Trap League  It’s hard to believe that summer league is all but a memory. Some of us 

think it was a good memory and some would like to lose their memory. It was a hard fought and 

tight to the end but we only had one team go to the winner circle. Come out to the club awards 

night on October 9
th

 and congratulate the summer’s winners.   

 

Texas Holdem’  We had another successful rifle league. It’s a fun way to show off your rifle 

skills and keep your rifle from collecting dust. Thanks everyone that came out to the rifle range 

this summer and shot the Texas Holdem’ rifle league. Remember to come out to the club awards 

night on October 9th and congratulate league winners.   

 

Shooters Fest  We had a great turnout this year for our summer fund raiser. There were raffles, 

meat shoots, trap shooting, pistol shooting and rifle shooting games that could be played all day. 

The food and the refreshments kept everyone’s energy going all day so they could enjoy the day 

without going home feeling empty. Listed below are the lucky winners. Thank you everyone for 

your donations and hope we can make club improvements for everyone to enjoy.  

 

Prizes 

1st Tri Star 12 Gage Dbl Brl W/Leather Hard Case – Mike LaBar 

2nd $450 Cash – James Hensley 

3rd Mossberg Patriot .243 – Zach Hynes 

4th Remington 700 ADL .270 W/Scope – Kevin Peterson 

5th Savage Axis II .308 – Marty Anderson 

6th $250 Cash – Jason Learman 

7th – 10th - $100 Cash – Sherry Wallace – Tim Nelson – Jim Cherney – Kris Blodgett 

 

Long Range Rifle League  It’s time to bring the long barrel gun out and shoot some 300 yard 

targets. For the ones that have shot it before it’s 5 shots on paper and 5 shots at steel all at 300 

yards. Brad will be running it on Saturdays and by appointment through September. So be a 

joiner and come shoot with us. Give Brad a call if you would like more info. 

 

Lever Action Shoot  Oh yah, it’s that time a year again for the lever action shoot. Come show us 

you lever gun skills on September 14
th

.  You can use any lever action you want as long as there 

isn’t a scope. The fun starts at 11 am so get your .38-.40 dusted off and show us what you have. 

 

New Trap Range  By now if you are somewhat of an active member you noticed the new range 

going in. If you would like to be a joiner this fall and help with it contact me, we can use all 

kinds of help from bad advice to someone to lean on a shovel.  Please give me a call and come 

help out. If you know someone who has fill that they can donate or sell cheap please contact 

Mike O’Leary. 

 

Club Meeting  There will be no club meeting September 3
rd

. Please take this day and enjoy the 

long weekend with your family.  



Club Awards/Appreciation  This weekend on the 9th of October we will be having our club 

award/appreciation day. This is for all club members no matter if they shot league or just bought 

a membership to support their local gun club. We will be having refreshments and food provided 

by the club. Bring your favorite dish to pass. Also anyone that shot leagues throughout the year 

either shotgun or rifle this will be the time the club hands out trophies and recognizes their 

efforts. Happy hour will be 4 pm and league presentations will begin around the 5:30 hour. 

 

Gun Board  Guess who won a Colt King Cobra .357 magnum pistol. Dan Vacho was Mr. Lucky 

and took home a nice gun. At this time I do not have a board started but just wait…………. I 

would like to thank everyone that donates to our club by getting on these boards and good luck to 

you all. 

 

Club Project Bucket List  We had a good year getting projects done and I hope this coming 

year will be just as good. There are a few small jobs that could be done this spring. Let me know 

if you have some time on your hands and would like to help out. 

1. Finish storage room.  

2.  Brush parking lot and range roads. 

3. Pick Rock off the new range. 

 

Recipe of the Month  Grilled Corn on the Cob w/Chesapeake Bay Butter: In Large pot stir ½ 

cup salt in 4 quarts of cold water until dissolved add 8 ears of husked silk removed corn and 

soak for 30 minutes. Grill corn over hot fire turning every 2 to 3 minutes until kernels are lightly 

charred all over. Remove from grill and brush with Chesapeake Bay butter- Using fork beat 8 

tbls softened unsalted butter with 1 tbls hot sauce 1tsp Old Bay seasoning and 1 minced garlic 

clove. 

Crystal Ball  September 3
rd

 No Club Meeting, September 6
th

 Labor day, September 11
th

 Lever 

action shoot,  October 1
st
 Club Meeting, October 9

th
 Awards night. 

Next Meeting The next meeting will be October1st at 7 pm. This will focus on end of year 

projects. If there is anything else that needs urgent attention, be sure to contact the board prior to 

the meeting.  

Mike O'Leary  
Secretary SRSC  
 
Earl Fisk 715-579-1680 Email earl@basspro1968.com  

Brad Kostka 715-532-8204     

Todd Broder 715-868-1198                    

Vern Trindal 715-403-3033 

Pam O’Leary 715-299-0368 Email 19poleary68@gmail.com    
Ken Sweeney 715-403-0576 

Mike O’Leary 715-403-0756 Email 19moleary66@gmail.com   
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